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By Associated Press 

PORTLAND, Ore. (AP) - Eight beagles found in a dumpster have come to Portland for a new life.  

A shelter worker found the beagles in a dumpster in Illinois and contacted Portland-based Cascade Beagle 
Rescue.  

The rescue group brought the dogs to Portland. They arrived Wednesday night and were checked out by 
veterinarians. 

The vet said the dogs were filthy and one was missing part of an ear from an injury. Volunteers helped with 
ground transportation, new collars and care for the dogs, which range in age from eight weeks to five years. 

They will be in foster homes until they are adopted. 
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